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PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING  
I-10/Avenida de Mesilla 

Las Cruces, NM 
 

Las Cruces, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) with La Calerita 

Construction will be holding a Public Meeting to discuss project specifications, schedule of 

operations and other pertinent items related to the upcoming project at I-10 and Avenida de 

Mesilla. 

 

The project will consist of replacing the steel girder bridges with a concrete bridge with full 

height abutments, precast concrete deck panels and artwork featuring a local southwest theme. 

The ramps will be reconfigured to a diamond interchange with the removal of the existing loop 

ramps, which will provide a longer acceleration lane on I-10. In addition, there will be 

signalization installed at Avenida de Mesilla and the eastbound entrance and exit ramps. The 

project will incorporate ADA improvements to Avenida de Mesilla from Hickory Loop to 

Lakeside Drive, which includes utility upgrades to the gas; sewer, water lines, and landscape 

planting. 

 

When: 

July 10, 2013 

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 

Location: 

NMDOT - Las Cruces Complex 

750 N. Solano 

Las Cruces, NM 88005 

 

 
### 

 

For more information contact Gabriel Garcia, NMDOT District One Project Manager at (575) 

525-7315 or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 

525-7340. 

 

 


